
                        
 
 
From: Joseph L. Nemeth, FC 054-10-01      23/APR/2017 
 
 
To: DCDR Butch Willette  
      VCDR Howard Sprow 
      SO-SR Barry Rice 
 
 
FC Report 054-10-01 
 
2017 has been very productive thus far. In our main areas of focus we have had outstanding numbers. 
RBS: 
PE Students: 60+  
PA events: 5+ 
VE given: 100+ 
PV done: 150+ 
 
On the water operations, we have conducted many patrols and I would like to recognize FSO-OP Jim 
Arlart for an outstanding job so far!  
 
I have noticed a few minor things I’d like to mention. I have noticed several materials that have recently 
been discontinued. The mentioned brochures such as the duck hunting boating safety have been very 
vaulable to us in the past. I have asked my FSO-MA to pay this along to SO-MA.  
 
 
V/R 
Joseph L. Nemeth, FC 054-10-01 
  


